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To Jeff Seeney, 
Hi my Names Dave and I want to make this short and to the point. Decreasing
communities ability to be "object to" and express community decisions on outside
influences such as Mining companies interference with their community is not a
step towards a stronger society all it is, is decreasing rights and bringing more
awareness to the influence that these companies have on you. Your meant to be
the voice of the people not the voice of corporations!

David Loft

QLD 4650

Sub # 103

1 of 1




